
From: R T 
To: CBSC@DGS 
Subject: expand EV charging options for new apartments and condos 
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2023 1:53:09 PM 

CAUTION: This email originated from a NON-State email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
are certain of the sender’s authenticity. 

Dear CA Building Standards Commission (CBSC) & Housing & Community Development 
(HCD), 

I am very concerned about light pollution and noise pollution. When building we need to 
consider this. 

Sincerely, 
R T 
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